
Sweffling Fete organisation
Report May 2023 for APM

No fete was organised in 2022 with the village still very aware of the Covid pandemic, and
many folk still feeling very vulnerable.
Not wanting to handle money, so few willing to man stalls, or games: it was decided to think
of a different fund raiser.

Amanda Daniel kindly offered to have a more private event - a Ceilidh with Syzewell Gap in
her garden in early August. With an exotic bar and Grand Draw this was a successful event
of community fun. 70 attended and enjoyed Amanda’s magical garden.

In October 2022 at the AGM, available money(£1900) from events over 2 years, as per the
constitution, was again divided between the Parish Church and Sweffling village
organisations.

This year we are hoping the Fete can be reinstated. The dog show is already being
planned. This Thursday 11th May 7.30pm is the main planning meeting and all are
welcome.

Jill Abbott - Fete Co-ordinator,
Sweffling Fete Organisation.


